
March Meeting 
Our Workshop for the March Meeting 
involved members bringing autumn 
materials with their own container, and 
creating arrangements. The resulting  
Ikebana arrangements were delightful 
and varied. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

II Sydney Chapter Website 
II Sydney Chapter #36 has a new 
website: sydneyikebana.org.  
 

Our ‘Webmaster’ Jenny Orme, will be 
 

OUR NEXT MEETING 
 
May Meeting Guest Speaker will be 
Ms Madhu Shah demonstrating the 
weaving of leaves and flowers in 
contemporary styles. These will be 
available as raffle prizes. There will be 
more details in the May newsletter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 Ikebana International 
Sydney Chapter #36 Inc 
 

  

GGEENNEERRAALL  MMEEEETTIINNGG  

      Chatswood Bowling Club 
655 Pacific Highway, Chatswood 

 

THURSDAY 19TH APRIL 2018 
 

9.30am Practice exhibition –  
  Dutch Iris 

 Join us for morning tea. 
 

10.00am Business Meeting 
 

10.15am Guest Speaker –  

 Mrs Di Cox, Iris Society of 

 Australia (NSW) –Growing 

 Irises. 

12.30pm Close of meeting 

Guests welcome $5.00 
 

For any enquiries please contact our 
Secretary, Faye Brock on email 
ikebanasydney@hotmail.com or 

mobile 0413 564 256 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Leela Venkataraman with her 

Ikenobo arrangement 
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SOGETSU IKEBANA EXHIBITION 
Saturday 14 to Sunday 29 April 
10am – 4pm The Calyx, Royal Botanic 
Garden Sydney -Part of Garden Art 
Month – details rbgsyd.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


